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Dear Sirs, 
 
We would like to introduce BOSTON CONTRACTING W.L.L that provides quality 
resources specialized in industrial and projects development, support, instrumentation, and 
maintenance services. Several of our services include but are not limited to construction, 
Civil, Mechanical, Electrical & Instrumentation. 
 
 
Since the start of our company in Bahrain, we have experienced ongoing success and rapid 
growth. Both are testament to our company’s dedication to provide the best services to our 
clients. Treating them as partners, rather than clients, allows us to look at the various 
projects with an added dose of dedication and perseverance.  
 
Whether it’s a new construction, renovation, expansion or maintenance, our team of highly 
qualified, trained, and certified personnel can build and complete projects to your 
specification and on schedule. We are dedicated to providing the best service to our clients. 
Always looking to implement new innovations while staying on course and working in a cost-
efficient manner that is beneficial to all parties.   
 
BOSTON CONTRACTING delivers quality in every aspect of its work, ensuring that project 
deadlines are met partly due to the fact that we have a highly knowledgeable team that 
includes, project managers, project engineers, Supervisors, technicians, and skilled 
workforce. 
 
The workforce comprises Civil, Mechanical, and electrical engineers, technicians, riggers, 
crane & other heavy machine operators and drivers with extensive experience in project 
planning and implementation in their respective fields. As a result, we efficiently deliver the 
highest quality of services to our clients while meeting high levels of success 
simultaneously.  
 
We also have an infrastructure and own a variety of types of equipment and tools in a 
reasonable quantity by which we can meet the needs of projects and demand of our clients.  
 
A long list of clients already know BOSTON CONTRACTING is an ally they can count on for 
everything from routine industrial support to innovative new projects. Ready to see what we 
can do for you?  
 
We look forward to working with you as your competent, reliable partner, ensuring your 
company needs, demands and requirements are met.  
 
Withe best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
 
MANAGING DIRECTOR, 
BOSTON ENGINEERING. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

  

   INTRODUCTION 
 

BOSTON CONTRACTING Is providing quality services specialized in the fields of 

Industrial Support Services such as Construction of Civil, Mechanical, Electrical and 

Instrumentation & Communication. The Company is registered in the Kingdom of 

Bahrain. 
 

We at BOSTON CONTRACTING are equipped with technical and organizational 

efficiencies needed to help construction companies is not excluding other companies 

that could want support from BOSTON CONTRACTING to fulfil their ambitious electro-

mechanical and infrastructure engineering requirements. 
 

With our workforce including, project managers, assistant managers, project 

coordinators, senior engineers, supervisor & technicians, BOSTON CONTRACTING 

flow instils quality in every aspect of its work with a meticulous approach to project 

planning, BOSTON CONTRACTING ensures that all projects are completed on time 

with quality.  
 

Since its inception BOSTON CONTRACTING has operated along the principles of 

Modulating Management. As per the need of the hour, we have adapted and excelled 

for the benefit of our customers. The phenomenal growth of the company has 

experienced and the height it has scaled within such a short period is testament to the 

company’s dedication in providing the best service and achieving higher levels of 

customer satisfaction with every project completed. 
 

We offer our clients integrated & multi-disciplined services according to the requirement 

of our clients. We always have persistently been searching and applying new 

innovations in the respective fields, in a cost effective and beneficial manner for our 

clients. 
 

We have an organized management team with a clear delineation of individual 

responsibility and authority. The workforce comprises of Civil, Mechanical, Electrical 

engineers, technicians, riggers, crane & other heavy machine operators and drivers who 

have extensive experience in project planning and implementation in their fields. As a 

result, we competently are delivering the highest quality of services to our clients to 

meet their satisfactory level at the best. We also have an infrastructure and own a 

variety of normal and special types of equipment and tools in a reasonable quantity to 

meet the needs of projects and demand of our clients. We are looking forward to be 

your reliable partner in all your needs, demands and requirements for all above 

mentioned fields. 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 VISION 
 

To be the best and most respected 

industrial service provider in the industry 

striving to reflect the highest ethical and 

professional standards that can deliver 

a world-class customer experience to 

clients with our innovation concepts. 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSION 
 

To pursue excellence in all operations 

by improving quality standards and 

procedures and developing competitive 

people that can best render a world-

class service to clients. To offer a 

complete range of services to help our 

clients maintain a competitive edge in 

their respective markets. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                     



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    SAFETY POLICY 
 

Our goal is to take safety to ahead of Zero 

by preventing even one accident from 

occurring. We put the personal health and 

safety of our employees first wherever they 

are. For us, safety is more than a policy 

manual or a training video; it’s how we do 

business and it’s how we live. Our people 

are our greatest asset and the basis for our 

success. We believe that we owe it to our 

employees to help keep them and their 

families, communities, our clients 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

and our contractors healthy and happy. 

Our occupational, health and safety 

management system is a continuous 

cycle of planning, implementing and 

review of practices and procedures 

aimed at minimizing health and safety 

risks. Our employees have received 

many certificates of appreciation and 

awards of excellence for safe man hours 

and performance from our client 

 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                          
 
 
 
                                                                                                        
                                         
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                               



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

QUALITY POLICY 
 
 

We understand the value of human life and sustainable development for healthy growth 

of a community. BOSTON CONTRACTING’s QHSE program ensures these goals by 

exercising zero tolerance for errors in implementation of the best Industrial QHSE 

practices. These are supplement with incentives, training, process control, and 

deployment of most effective time tested quality Improvement tools. 
 

Our strategy covers built around plan, do, check and act (PDCA) and is reflected in our 

systems appreciating following key elements: 

 

 

- Provision of a framework for the setting of QHSE Goals and performance objectives. 

 

- Monitoring, evaluating and continually improving upon our QHSE performance through 

operational standards, training, assessments and audits. 
 

- Making customers, contractors, and business partners familiar with our QHSE system 

and creating awareness on how their actions can influence QHSE performance. 
 

- Making QHSE a part of all product development projects. 

 

- Making ourselves, aware of the global industrial initiatives and collecting feedback from 

our stakeholders for taking improvement initiatives. 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                        
 
 
                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                  



 
 
 
 

OUR SERVICES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
CIVIL WORKS 
 

• Excavation. • Steel Reinforcement. • Tiles and Gypsum 

• Compaction. • Concrete Curing. • All types of Civil 

• Levelling. • Concrete and concrete test. Design works. 

• Blinding Concrete. • Backfilling and soil test. • 3-D Modelling. 

 • Architectural & Finishing     • Painting 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MECHANICAL WORKS 
 
Construction, Maintenance & Shutdown Projects 

       

• PIPING (METALIC /NON-METALIC) 

• GRP PIPING (GRP/FRP) -DN25 TO DN3000 mm. 

SEA WATER INTAKE SYSTEM, 

CIRCULATING WATER SYSTEM 

CLOSED COOLING WATER SYSTEM 

• STRUCTURE & COOLING TOWER STRUCTURE -Fabrication and installation. 

• STATIC & ROTATING EQUIPMENT 

• EQUIPMNET -Factory equipment installation.  

• HDPE PIPING 

• HYDRO TEST 

 

 

   

 
 

   



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             
 

 

 

 

 

 
ELECTRICAL 
 

•  Installation, Termination, Testing and Commissioning of LV & HV switchgears, AC & 
DC UPS systems, HV & LV Transformers, Motors, Diesel Generators, Distribution 
Panels, HVAC units, water pumps etc.  

 

• Electrical Equipment’s FAT like Diesel generator, HV switch board, LV switch board, 
AC/DC UPS system, HV/LV Transformer etc.  

 

• Laying of HV, MV, LV and Control cables from field Equipment’s to Sub stations and 
DCS systems.IR and continuity test of LV and Control cables and HI-POT test of MV 
and HV cables.  

 

• Glanding and Termination of HV, MV, LV and Control cables. Jointing of all kinds of 
power cables with using RAYCHEM / 3M jointing systems  

 

• Installation, termination, testing & commissioning of Temporary / Permanent 
Cathode protection (TCP/PCP) system in Petroleum/ Gas Pipeline, Power plant, 
Petrochemical plant and Wessel’s etc. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ELECTRICAL 

 

• Heat tracing system installation, testing, commissioning and related panels, Junction 
boxes, cable glanding termination  

 

• Lightening protection system installation & commissioning in substation, control 
building, Wessel, workshop shed, etc. 

 

• Installation, testing commissioning of Earthing system of OIL, GAS & ENERGY 
industry. 
 

• Indoor / Outdoor Lighting system, Street lighting pole, High Mast tower erection and 
its (HMT) cable pulling, Glanding and termination and testing & commissioning 

 

• ROXTEC / BRATTBERG Multi cable transit (MCT) and fire seal sleeves Installation in 
ON SHORE and OFF SHORE hazardous area. 

 

• HVAC Power and control systems  
 

• IR and continuity test of LV and Control cables and HI-POT test of MV and HV cables. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
INSTRUMENTATION 
 

• Installation, termination/wiring, testing and commissioning of MOV Switch racks, 
MOV's and ESD's at Block Valve Stations.  

 

• Installation, termination, testing and commissioning for Fire & Gas equipment like 
FDI, GDF, GDT, Sounder, Beacons and MAC's, Heat Detectors, Smoke Detectors and 
Hydrogen Detectors.  

 

• BPCS, SIS and FGS Systems Cabinet erection cable glanding and termination 
 

• Telecom, PAGA and CCTV systems Cabinet, instrument installation, wiring, Loop 
checking and testing commissioning 

 

• Firefighting system & Fire Suppression system  
 

• Installation of process Instruments such as FT, TT, PT, LT and Junction boxes, 
fabrication and installation of cable tray and various kinds of FIRE & GAS and 
INSTRUMENT panels.  

 

• Cathode protection system installation, testing and commissioning of cathode 
protection CP system.  

 

• Calibration and loop checking of F&G and Process Instruments and preparation of 
loop folders.IR and Continuity of F&G and Instrument Cables. Supervising for the 
Splicing of Fiber Optic Cables.  

 

• Installation of instrument air tubing and Impulse testing of air lines.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OPERATION & MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
 

❖ General Plant Maintenance 
 

❖ Shutdown Maintenance  
 

❖ Preventive Maintenance  
 

❖ Refurbishing the Equipment’s 
 

❖ Operation of Electrical & Instrumentation System. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                       
 
 
                                                                                                       
 
                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                            
 

    

 

  

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FUTURE 

 

We, in our short history, with our passionate, zealous, and committed team have 

achieved and emerged as a competitive support service provider and are striving to 

escalate the level beyond satisfaction and contentment of our clients. 
 

We will always aim for the highest standards in all areas. We know that with our focus 

on people development, quality, safety and customer service, we’re ready to ensure a 

prosperous future for our employees and clients. 
 

For us, sustainable development is simply a commitment to integrate economic, 

environmental and social objectives into both daily business decisions and planning for 

the future. 
 

We are making continuous progress in the area of sustainable development and our 

advancements and partnerships with business, government and non-governmental 

agencies will one day establish commercial viability for these technologies. 
 

The road of sustainable development is a long one. However, we at BOSTON 

CONTRACTING Support Service firmly believe that our commitment to innovation will 

permit us to accelerate quickly down this road. As we do so, this report and other Kaf 

Tech Support Service communications will continue to provide insights into the progress 

we are making. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                         

 



 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


